
Allen, Meredith
10/8/2013 11:23:40 AM

Zafar, Marzia (marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Livermore

Marzia,

I know you will be busy today. If we don’t get a chance to talk please call me tomorrow-415­
828-5765. We can definitely set something up but want to discuss agenda to make sure trip is 
worthwhile for your team.

Thanks,

Meredith

From: Dietz, Sidney
Sent: Tuesday, October 08, 2013 11:18 AM 
To: Zafar, Marzia 
Cc: Alien, Meredith 
Subject: RE: Livermore

Marzia -

Meredith plans to speak to you today about the touring possibilities.

I hope you are well!

yours,

SB GT&S 0279250

mailto:marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov


sid

From: Zafar, Marzia fmailto:marzia.zafar@cpiic.ca.qov1
Sent: Tuesday, October 08, 2013 9:03 AM 
To: Dietz, Sidney 
Subject: Livermore

Hi Sid

The PPD staff - all 10 of us - would like to possibly take a tour of PG&E’s Livermore 
facility. Is that possibility? If yes, we’d like to do it sometime during the first week of 
November. If not, no worries. We just wanted to take a tour of the facility.

Marzia Zafar - Director, Policy & Planning Division

California Public Utilities Commission [ zaf@cpuc.ca.qov | 415-703-1997

SB GT&S 0279251

mailto:marzia.zafar@cpiic.ca.qov1
mailto:zaf@cpuc.ca.qov

